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Stolen car sought in Atchison
(KAIR)--Atchison Police are investigating the latest case of car theft in the city,

following what could be described as a rash of such thefts in recent months.

In the latest case, Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, in a release, says a
29-year-old victim reported the theft to police, saying that a 2008, white,
four-door, Pontiac Grand Prix was stolen from the 1200 block of Kearney Street.
It- believed the theft of the car took place around 4:30 Thursday morning.

Anyone with information related to the case should contact Atchison Police at
913-367-4323.
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